
Town of Lebanon-Recreation Commission 

Regular Meeting 

7:00 P.M. Monday, October 28, 2013 

       Town Hall Downstairs 

 
A.  The meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM.   Attending:  Enes 
Martineau (Chair), Susan Smith, Alexis Hussey, Laura Davidson, 
Tammy Raymond and Nick Poppiti.  Absent:  Kim Hayman and Sandra 
Tremblay  
 
B. Motion  by Laura Davidson to accept the minutes of September 23, 

2013.  2nd   Nick Poppiti.  Motion Passed.   
 
C.  Treasurer’s Report –   Not accepted 
 
D.  Public Forum – none 
 
E.  Correspondence – Motion by Laura Davidson to ask the Board of 
Selectmen to act on the resignation letter submitted by Joe Dolan.  2nd  
Nick Poppiti.  Motion passed. 
 
F.  Ongoing Activities  
 

• Volleyball – season going well.  We will need more balls next 
Spring 

• Trips – the NYC trip is cancelled due to low sign ups 
• Basketball – Registrations are in 
• Aerobics – no report 
• Teen Dance – 52 in attendance and all the students had a great time 
• Pavilion – New cabinets have been put in and floors are painted 
• Tyler field – waiting on keys for the concession stand from little 

league 
• Babe Ruth – season completed 



• Harvest Party – a great success and very well attended.  6 totes of 
food were taken in and 26 dollars were donated.  Chair, Laura 
Davidson did a great job as did the student volunteers. 

 
G.  New Business  
 

1.  Enes Martineau was nominated for Chairperson.  
2. Sue Smith was nominated for Secretary 

Nominations remain open 
3. A letter was received from the bookkeeper about how often the 

commission goes over the treasurer’s report. 
4. Motion  by Nick Poppiti to accept the Facilities Use Guidelines for 

Aspinall Field Complex and Tyler Field.  2nd by Laura Davidson.  
Motion Passed 

5. Motion  by Alexis Hussey to accept the Concession Use Guidelines 
for Aspinall and Tyler Field.  2nd by Tammy Raymond.  Motion 
Passed. 

 
H.  Meeting adjourned at 8:25 PM 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Susan H. Smith, Secretary 
 
 

 


